
Dear All 

 We need your help - baking & serving 

 

As you are probably aware the annual Godalming Christmas Festival is being held on 

Saturday 26th November. This year Godalming Junior School has been offered the 

opportunity to host the refreshments in the Wilfred Noyce centre all day alongside Santa’s 

Grotto and activities laid out for children. Some of you may have been involved in previous 

years so can appreciate it’s a great fundraiser for the school as well as being lots of fun on 

the day. This is also a wonderful opportunity to support the local community who we rely on 

for supporting the school in sponsorship and through prize donations throughout the year.  

  

                          

                   

 

The PTA community have been hugely supportive with offers of help but we still have a 

few gaps on our cake table and volunteer rota. If you are able to help with either the 

following cake list or volunteering at the cafe please get in touch. 
 

1. SUPPORT FROM OUR BAKING PARENTS out there to make and donate large cakes 

(which can be cut into slices) together with small cupcakes, biscuits and cookies aimed at 



children - a few mince pies would be tremendous too! Please note this is a ‘posher’ tea shop 

than our playground cake stalls with finest tablecloths and crockery!! … point being we are 

able to charge more for a delicious slice of cake or lovely cookie. 

  

As a guide the cake list below details the type of cakes we are still looking for, so if you feel 

you are able to provide any of the following or similar please contact this email 

address: PTA@godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk to register your offer. 

  

2 x tea loaf 

2 x coffee cake 

1 x chocolate cake 

1 x ginger cake 

  

Mince pies 

Shortbread including Millionaire 

Posh cupcakes 

Children’s cookies, festive biscuits, flapjacks, muffins, brownies ... 

  

Please bring cakes to the cookery room on Friday 25th November, labelled with cake 

name and in a named container which will be returned to the cookery room on the following 

Monday morning. 

  

 

 

2. HELP ON THE DAY (serving, washing up, setting- or clearing-up even for an hour 

between 10-4pm) please let us know. 

  

3. ITEMS TO DECORATE THE TABLE  cake plates, any gold/green/cream/glass 

'vintage’ crockery, bowls etc to create a vintage style tea room. Please name any items and 

leave in the cookery room on Fri 25th November. 

 

 

All money raised from this event will go directly into PTA funds and with 600 visitors to 

Santa’s Grotto this could be a substantial sum.  

 

Your help is hugely appreciated, including coming down to visit us and eat cake! 

  

Many thanks 

  

Your PTA 

PTA@godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk 


